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From: Mike and Pat Hone [smabc61@centurylink.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 11:36 AM 
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I am opposed to the pushing through ofthe Keystone tests for graduation and the adopting of national 
standards for our children. THe older I get, the more I see that each child is an individual that needs individual 
attention. Our teachers already are teaching to the PSSA test with disappointing results and while trying to 
cope with many cuts. I don't see how they would take on the additional burden of redtape that the proposed 
acts would entail. I also resent the fact that these are being acted on at this time, in this week. 

Pat Hone 


